
Orthodox Game League FAQs: 

1. What do I bring?                                                                                               
Participants bring a munchie and/or a dessert to share. You can also bring any 
games you would like. The host parish provides space, games, & beverages. 
 

2. Do I need to come right at 6pm? 
No – people come and go throughout the night. Come when you can and stay as long as 
you want! No RSVP is needed for game league. 
 

3. Who attends Game League? Do they need to be Orthodox?                                                                            
Anyone 18 and older attends Game League. We’ve had singles, couples, adult children 
w/parents, etc. We welcome non-Orthodox game players, too! 
 

4. Why is it adults only?                                                                               
After much consideration and input from attendees, it was decided that keeping this 
adults only allows for better adult fellowship and less distracted game playing. In 
addition, those with kids felt it would be fun to have some time with other adults. 
 
 

5. What sort of games do you play?                                                                                                   
We play a variety of games. The host parish provides the games; as well participants 
can bring games, too. We’ve played Apples to Apples, 7up/7down, Dinner Party, Spoons, 
Scattegories, Hearts, and Scrabble, just to name a few. Other games offered have 
included Pictionary, Cribbage, Catch Phrase, Rummikube, Cards, Dominoes, Farkel, 
Dicecapades, Liar’s Dice, Left-Right-Center, Phase 10, Trivial Pursuit, etc. 

 

6. How often, and where, does Game League meet?                                                  
We meet 3 times a year (January, May, & October) at rotating churches. So far St. 
Mary’s Greek, St. George’s Greek, Holy Trinity, St. Mary’s OCA, & St. George’s 
Antiochian have hosted. The date within the month is fluid, based on the church 
calendar and when it works for the host parish. We always have the date and location 
announced on our flyer. (Side note – it’s easy to host!  If your church is interested, 
please let us know). 
 

7. Is Game League fun?                                                                                  
Yes, we think it is! It’s as fun as the participants make it. If you like games and 
socializing, you’ll likely enjoy Game League. Like the old Chinese proverb says - or 
maybe it was my mom - you won’t know until you try! 
 

8. Do I need to be a game expert to come?                                                                    
No! Come and learn a new game, learn to play one better, or teach one! 
 

Any other questions?                                                                                                        
Contact Nikki Beauchamp @ 612.910.2943 –or- inkehoots@q.com. 
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